
2025 | UPCOMING WORK NOTIFICATION 

GEOTECHNICAL DRILLINGS FOR UNDERGROUND DATA
PURPOSE OF WORK: As part of the Hudson Tunnel Project, GDC’s contractor will conduct geotechnical drilling near 
the southeast corner of 12th Avenue and W. 30th Street. These underground investigations will provide data on soil and 
rock conditions to support the construction of the 12th Avenue shaft within the bounds of Block 675, Lot 1.

LOCATION:  Southeast corner of 12th Avenue and W. 30th Street 

SCHEDULE: 
• Start Date: Week of April 14, 2025
• Anticipated Duration: 2 Weeks
• Working Hours: 7:00 AM – 6:00 PM

NOISE    IMPACT:  Occasional noise may be heard during boring operations for subsurface investigation. 
Noise monitoring equipment will be in place to ensure activities adhere to noise limit requirements. 

TRAFFIC         IMPACT:   NO TRAFFIC IMPACTS. All work will be confined to non-traffic areas within the work 
zone on 12th Avenue and W. 30th Street. 

Email: ManhattanConstruction@gatewayprogram.org

Project Overview: www.gatewayprogram.org 

Questions or Concerns? 

Figure 1. 12th Avenue Boring Locations. 
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